COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosures.

8th February, 1939.

Dear Sirs,
I return herewith two sets of the plans,

forwarded with your letter of the 26th ultimeo, of arrangement
of mountings for cylindrical bollers and diagrammatic
arrangement of La Mont boiler circulating system proposed

by Messrs. Swan, Hunter & Wigham Richardson Ltd., for their
Yard No.1567, and I have to inform you that these plans

will be approved provided the work be carried out under the
usual conditions of survey and testing.

* I may add that in view of the fact that
the La Mont boiler cammot be worked except in conjunction
with one or both of the cylindrical boilers and since a
double shut-off is now provided on both the suction and
discharge side, no objection will be taken to the omission
of stop valves on the ILa Mont boiler.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

NEWCASTLE-ON-TYNE.

P OIS



